
From: Dowdell, Jennifer
Sent: 8/8/2011 2:41:56 PM
To: 'dml@cpuc.ca.gov' (dml@cpuc.ca.gov)

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC); 
Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); 'Cooke, 
Michelle' (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov); 'mdr@cpuc.ca.gov' (mdr@cpuc.ca.gov); 
Dickson, Joel (/Q=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JXDQ);

(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN) Redacte |); 
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

Cc:

Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: RE: Update of PG&E's Gas Emergency Plan 

Dennis,

We would like to come in and brief someone at CPSD about updates and 
improvements to PG&E's gas emergency plan.

We are getting ready to do a roll-out internally soon. We'd like to get feedback from 
CPSD and make sure that CPSD is comfortable with our direction before we get much 
further in the process.

I spoke to Michelle Cooke, and she suggested I contact you to help us find the right 
person in CPSD to meet with on this. Or if you are the right person, that would also be 
great.

I know you are out this week, but any help you could offer in getting a meeting in the 
next ten days or so, I would really appreciate.

If it would be helpful, I'm happy to forward a copy of the emergency plan. Just let me 
know.

Thank you and best regards

Jennifer Dowdell 
Director, Regulatory Relations 
415-973-2904: office 
415-516-8347: blackberry
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